
 

   Department of Water and Sanitation South Africa  DWS_RSA 

MEDIA ADVISORY  

 

Boreholes to be handed over to two drought stricken villages  

 

15 March 2021 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) in partnership with Coca- Cola Beverages 

South Africa will hand-over two fully equipped and functional boreholes to two villages under 

Chris Hani District Municipality. The two boreholes supply 1.4 million litres/d of water to 

Daberha and Bholotwa villages.  

 

Media is invited to attend the hand-over as follows: 

Date : 16 March 2021 

Venue : Daberha Village, Ngcobo 

Time : 11h00 

 

Date : 17 March 2021 

Venue : Bholotwa Village, Cofimvaba 

Time : 11h00 

For confirmations, please contact Mr Thandile Ngcume on 082 659 1422/043 604 5418/ email 

him on ngcumet@dws.gov.za. Alternatively, contact Mr Lameki Jumba on 082 907 

9713/043604 5154/ email: jumbal@dws.gov.za   

END 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

For more information contact Sputnik Ratau, Director Media Liaison on 082 874 2942  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za  
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